
	

COMMUNITY	NOTICE	
	

Due	to	unforeseen	circumstances	during	this	time,	
THE	TREE/BRUSH	CUTTING	PROJECT	

WILL	NOT	PROCEED	UNTIL	THE	NEW	YEAR.	
	

The	Public	Works	Director	and	contractor	will	
determine	a	NEW	START	DATE	which	will	allow	the	
contractor	and	equipment	more	time	needed	on	the	

Island.	Listed	names/addresses	will	be	held	for	the	new	
start	date.	If	you	would	like	your	name	added/removed	

please	call	the	PWS	office.		
	

Thank	you	for	your	interest.	
		

If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	matter,	please	
contact	the	MCFN	Public	Works	@	705-658-4200.	

	
Thank	you.	
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